
City of Hartford 

Memo 
To: Mayor Hall 

From: Sanya Vitale 

cc: City Council  

Date: July 11 2023 

Re: VBEMS Agreement 

On June 29, 2023 I received the attached agreement from County Administrator Faul noting that 
the County simply amended the VBEMS Ambulance Services Contract to include the City of 
Hartford in their contract with VBEMS for service. 

This agreement took effect June 16, 2023 which is the day that Pride no longer had the staffing 
to support service in the City of Hartford.  

VBEMS will now receive the City’s millage for their service. 

 


